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Go Green
Go Paperless
Sign up to receive
The Lakes on Eldridge North 
newsletter in your inbox.
Visit PEELinc.com for details.

Sustainable Living
Houston Kicks off

National Bike Month!
On Friday, May 1, 2009, residents of Cypress, Texas, will bicycle from the Coles 

Crossing subdivision to the nearby METRO Park & Ride and transit oriented 
development. By riding bikes to the Park & Ride, and then taking the #217 METRO 
bus to their work locations, the residents will complete a long-haul, suburb-to-city 
multi-modal commute without the use of private automobiles.

METRO has recently installed bike racks at the Cypress Park & Ride, and these 
will be used to secure the bicycles. There is also limited space for taking a few bikes 
in the sub-floor storage compartments of the # 217 buses.

Residents will assemble at 6:50 am on Friday, May 1, 2009 at the Coles Crossing 
Community Center parking lot and depart at 7:00 am sharp. Use of helmets, front 
& rear lights, red rear reflectors and articles of reflective clothing will be mandatory. 
Residents will ride on the sidewalk south on Barker-Cypress Rd. to Jarvis Rd., 
whereupon the group will transition to riding on Jarvis Rd. in a vehicular cycling 
mode. The total ride distance will be about a mile each way, and the time to the Park 
& Ride from the neighborhood will be about 6 minutes.

The rain date for this ride is May 15, 2009.
There will be a highly recommended pre-ride safety briefing at the Coles Crossing 

Community Center parking lot on April 25th at 8:00 a.m. where helmets, lighting, 
bike commuter clothing, and vehicular cycling will be discussed, as well as a test ride 
of the route. This briefing will be led by a League of American 
Bicyclist certified cycling instructor. 

Kirk 
Elementary - 
Kindergarten 

Round-Up
March 25th, 2009

6:00-7:30 p.m.
	 Parents interested in enrolling their 
2009/10 or 2010/11 kindergarten students 
at Kirk Elementary are invited to attend an 
informational meeting.  Our kindergarten 
teachers will share curriculum information 
and answer questions as you prepare for this 
important step in your child's education.  
2009/10 Kindergarten pre-registration will 
be on Wednesday, April 1st.  If you have 
any questions, please call Julia Wolverton, 
Primary Assistant Principal, at 713-849-
8256.
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IMPORTANT NUMBERS

Gate Attendant................................................. 713-856-6127
Harris Co. Sheriff - (non-emergency)............... 713-221-6000 
Cy-Fair Fire Department - (emergency)............ 281-466-6161 
                                              (non-emergency)	281-550-6663 
Poison Control..............................................1-800-764-7661
Texas DPS........................................................ 713-681-1761
Waste Management.......................................... 713-695-4055 
                   	 (trash collection Mondays & Thursdays)
Aqua Services................................................... 713-983-3602
	 (Service or emergencies 24 hrs).... 713-983-3604
Harris County Tax Office................................. 713-224-1919 
Reliant Energy.................................................  713-207-7777 
        	 (give pole # of street which is out)                
Entex (gas)....................................................... 713-659-2111                  
Time Warner Cable.......................................... 713-462-9000
Houston Chronicle.......................................... 713-220-7211
Metro Transit Info............................................ 713-635-4000
Kirk Elementary..............................................  713-849-8250
Truitt Middle School........................................ 281-856-1100
Cy-Falls High School....................................... 281-856-1000
Newsletter Publisher
 Peel, Inc...............advertising@PEELinc.com, 888-687-6444

Deadline for submitting articles for the Lakes On Eldridge 
North Newsletter is the 10th of each month.  Submissions are 
subject to space limitations and editorial approval. Submit at 
www.PEELinc.com
PERSONAL CLASSIFIED ADS: Deadline for submitting 
personal classified ads is the 10th of each month  for publication 
in the following month's newsletter. Submit classified ads at 
www.PEELinc.com.
ADS: Deadline for submitting ads is the 10th of each month 
for publication in the following month's newsletter. 
Please contact Peel, Inc. Sales Office at 888-687-6444 or 
advertising@PEELinc.com for information on advertising.

Don Byrnes ..........................................................President
Jill Richardson...............................................Vice President
John Kane ............................................................Treasurer
Peter Smart............................................................ Secretary
Jim Flanary ...........................................................Director

Article Submissions
Please e-mail articles and/or photos to articles@PEELinc.com. 

Submissions must be received by the
15th of the month for the following month's issue.
(Advertising deadline is the 10th of the month.)

For up-to-date announcements
and information check our

neighborhood website:
WWW.LOENHOA.COM

The Lakes on Eldridge North is a private publication published by 
Peel, Inc. It is not sanctioned by any homeowners association or 
organization, nor is it subject to the approval of any homeowners 
association or organization, nor is it intended, nor implied to 
replace any publication that may be published by or on behalf of 
any homeowners association or organization.  At no time will any 
source be allowed to use the Lakes on Eldridge North Newsletter 
contents, or loan said contents, to others in anyway, shape or form, 
nor in any media, website, print, film, e-mail, electrostatic copy, fax, 
or etc. for the purpose of solicitation, commercial use, or any use for 
profit, political campaigns, or other self amplification, under penalty 
of law without written or expressed permission from Peel, Inc. The 
information in the Lakes on Eldridge North Newsletter is exclusively 
for the private use of Peel, Inc.

LOEN Board Of Directors
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heritagetexas.com

ANN KNOCHE
ASP, CBR

Helping Families Create Memories in
The Lakes on Eldridge Communities for over 11 years

281.582.3911
annpk@heritagetexas.com

Heritage Texas Properties Congratulates 
Ann Knoche

Once Again a Top Producer!

Spring is around the corner and 
curb appeal can Set the Stage!
Here are some tips to help you get the 
most out of your outdoor living space!
• When purchasing perennials, try to buy them 

while not in bloom.
• Fertilize newly planted perennials with  

slow-release product.
• Mulch garden beds 2 to 3 inches with an organic 

mulch being careful to leave at least 6 inches of 
slab exposed around the perimeter of the house 
and garage structures.

A 2008 TOP PRODUCER!
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Kay Horsch
Lakes on Eldridge
Resident & Realtor

713.703.8313
kay@kayhorsch.com

royaloaksfineproperties.com

11689 Westheimer, Suite C
Houston, Texas 77077

DEDICATION

INTEGRITY

ENERGY &

RESOURCEFULCongratulations
KAY HORSCH

A
2008 TOP PRODUCER

WITH ROYAL OAKS FINE PROPERTIES

Kay’s experience, dedication,

integrity, energy and

resources consistently pay off

in meeting the needs and

expectations of her clients.

MIWS-968-317 )6497( moc.looPnogaraP

neppaH smaerD tseB ehT neppaH smaerD tseB ehT …… nepO ediW seyE ruoY htiW nepO ediW seyE ruoY htiW

● snoitavoneR & slooP gnimmiwS motsuC
●  snehctiK roodtuO ●  salogreP & sanabaC

	 The Lakes on Eldridge Swim Team (LOEST) is recruiting enthusiastic swimmers from age 4 to 
18 (no experience necessary) looking to have great fun this summer. LOEST is a voluntary and non-
profit recreational swim team operated for the Lakes on Eldridge and surrounding neighborhoods. 
LOEST encourages a competitive swim team environment and provides the opportunity for growth, 
training, enjoyment, good sportsmanship and participation to all active Team members.
	 The LOEST Board has been working very hard to start off the 2009 season with a BLAST! 
There are many upcoming events, starting with the registration process. You will be able to register 
ONLINE from the comfort of your home, work etc. from March 1 through March 15. In order to 
register please visit our website www.loedolphins.org and click on the link to the online registration. 
The Registration link will be active only March 1 thru March 15, so you must visit our website 
www.loedolphins.org during that time. 

Please mark your calendars for upcoming events:
APRIL 19 - Parents Meeting/family Meet And Greet Party 
APRIL 20-24 - Swim Clinic
APRIL 27 - First Day Of Swim Practice 
MAY 2 - Time Trials With Concord Bridge @ Loe Pool
MAY 4 - Pictures

LOEST will be competing in NWAL Division W2,
which has the following meet schedule:
MAY 16	 Home Meet – Fairfield  
MAY 23	 Away Meet - Deerfield
MAY 30	 Away Meet - Norchester
JUNE 6 	 Home Meet - Concord Bridge
JUNE 13	 Away Meet – Jersey Village
	 Please visit our website at www.loedolphins.org for up to date 
information.
	 We have an open Board Position - Secretary/Hospitality. If you are interested or would like to 
get more information on the position please contact Rosa Clay at rosaclay@sbcglobal.net.  Should 
you have any questions or further inquiries regarding the upcoming 2009 LOEST Season, please 
contact any of the Board Members listed on our website www.loedolphins.org.

Lakes on Eldridge Dolphins Team
Online Registration
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Congratulations to the
following first place

winners of the
2009 Clay Road Baptist 

School Spelling Bee!  
 
  
1st Grade  Kristin Sanders
2nd Grade Evin Youm
3rd Grade  Matthew Sanders
4th Grade  Ethan Trapp (not pictured)
5th Grade  Don Halt
6th Grade  Hannah Quebodeaux
7th Grade  Lauren Nugent*
8th Grade  Andrew Harding
 
*overall Spelling Bee winner

Clay Road Baptist Spelling Bee Winners

832-593-7500
www.maids.com

Call today for a FREE estimate.
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Northwest Flyers
Youth Track Club

Information Session 
Friday Evening, April 3rd, 2009

	 The Northwest Flyers Track Club will host a free open house 
/ registration session for all middle and high school athletes and 
their parents interested in joining for the 2009 season.  The event 
will be held on Friday, April 3, 2009, from 7:00 – 8:30 PM at the 
Champions Park subdivision clubhouse, 13635 Champions Park 
Drive**, Houston, TX  77069.  The session will begin with a very 
important program overview / orientation at 7:00 PM.  All interested 
athletes and parents should report on time.
	 The Northwest Flyers is a youth (ages 6 -18) track organization, 
affiliated with USA Track & Field.  The club provides a full program 
of “track” events such as sprints, hurdles, middle distance, distance 
and relays, and “field” events such as long jump, triple jump, high 
jump, pole vault, discus, shot put and javelin.  It is an excellent 
“off-season” program for young athletes who currently compete on 
their middle school or high school varsity track teams.   
	 The club was founded 22 years ago by Olympic gold medalist Fred 
Newhouse to foster the development of youth track & field in the 
Northwest Houston area.   Last year, the Northwest Flyers qualified 
26 young athletes to compete at the U.S. Junior Olympics National 
Championships in Omaha, Nebraska.
	 Visit the team website at http://www.northwestflyers.org for 
registration forms and information prior to the session, or contact 
Linette Roach at (281) 587-8442 or linette.roach@sbcglobal.net.
	 ** NOTE: Champions Park Drive is in between Cutten Road and 
Champions Drive.

Bashans Painting
 & Home Repair

• Interior & Exterior
• 20 Years Experience
• Hardiplank Installation
• Wood Replacement
• Pressure Washing
• Sheetrock Repair & Texturing
• Cabinet Painting
• Door Refi nishing & Replacement
• Wallpaper Removal
• Custom Staining
• Fence Replacement or Repair

Commercial/Residential
Free Estimates

281-347-6702

References Available • Fully Insured
NO PAYMENT UNTIL COMPLETION

281-731-3383cell

bashanspainting@earthlink.net

Classified Ads
Personal classifieds (one time sell items, such as a used bike...) 
run at no charge to Lakes on Eldridge North residents, limit 30 
words, please e-mail articles@PEELinc.com.
Business classifieds (offering a service or product line for profit) 
are $50, limit 40 words, please contact Peel, Inc. Sales Office @ 
512-263-9181 or advertising@PEELinc.com.

Cypress Christian School 
Students Provide 
“Socks for Little Souls”

Fifth graders at Cypress Christian 
School collected socks in February 
to donate to children at the Baptist 
Missions Center. In addition, the 
students made valentines for the 
children at the center. The “Socks for Little 
Souls” project began when the fifth grade classes 
were asked to find a way to share God’s love with those less fortunate 
for Valentine’s Day.

The mission of Cypress Christian School is “to equip students to 
engage and impact their world for Jesus Christ.”  Community service 
projects like “Socks for Little Souls” help to encourage students to 
make a difference in the lives of others both now and throughout 
their lifetimes. 

Cypress Christian School is located at 11123 Cypress N. Houston 
Rd. at Jones Road and serves families of K-12 students in northwest 
Houston.  For more information, call 281-469-7745 or visit the 
website at www.CypressChristian.org 
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JOANIE YUST
YOUR LAKES ON ELDRIDGE NORTH NEIGHBOR & REALTOR

Joanie Yust
Circle of Excellence Award Winner, GRI, ABR, SRES

832-563-5869    jyust@marthaturner.com

www.marthaturner.com

With Joanie Yust, 
you’ve got a LOEN 
neighbor in the business!

Offering professional real estate advice and knowledgable service  
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CRBS Creative Writing Contest
Clay Road is proud to recognize the following winners: 

Fourth Grade
First Place....................Sophie Palmer 
Second Place Tie.........Allison Brock
	 David Scott
	 Timathy Xenakis
Honorable Mention....Blake Scott
	 Gus Waters

Fifth Grade
First  Place...................Matthew Elliott        
Second Place...............Annie Messina
Third Place..................Mary-Kate Scurlock 
Honorable Mention....Peyton Conder
	 Morgan Morel
	 Ty Wise

Middle School Rhyming Poetry:
First Place....................Yvonne Espinoza 
Second Place...............Amanda Brock
Third Place..................Ashton Binkley

Kindergarten
First Place....................Everett Bakken
Second Place...............Ryan Yun
Third Place .................Erica Newman
Honorable Mention....Jordan Binkley
	 Danielle Brock
                                 	 Cesar Mora

First Grade
First Place....................Annie Giles 
Second Place ..............Olivia Einarsson
Third Place..................Dawson Conder
Honorable Mention....Hannah Bosco
	 Lindsey Duong
	 Jacob Walton

Second Grade
First Place....................Ainsley Bakken
Second Place...............Nicolas Einarsson
Third Place Tie............Grace Maynard       
 	 Natalie Morel
Honorable Mention....John Nimri
	 Kaitlynn Sims

Third Grade
First Place....................Ally Longoria           
Second Place...............Allison Giles
Third Place..................Lauren Menard   
Honorable Mention....Alexia Hahn
	 Jonathan Loebl
	 Olivia Markham  

Honorable Mention....Marya Gray
	 Andrew Harding
	 Hannah Voncannon 

Free Verse:
First Place....................Anderson Toups
Second Place...............Jared Pereira
Third Place..................Brandon Argueta
Honorable Mention....Karissa Garcia
	 Phoebe Toups
	 Mackenzie Wilson

Essay:
First Place....................Kylee Waters                       
Second Place Tie:........Victoria Gates
	 Mallory Parker
Third Place:.................Lauren Nugent
Honorable Mention....Christian Dixon

Short Story:
First Place....................Hannah Cochran 
Second Place............... Jeffrey Schultz
Third Place..................Corrie Andrews
Honorable Mention....Bryson Bergeron
	 Daniel Bunch
	 Beau Powell

 Congratulations CRBS students!

 1-888-687-6444 • www.PEELinc.com

Peel, Inc.
Printing & Publishing
Publishing community newsletters since 1991

Advertise your business
to your neighbors.

Support This 
Neighborhood 

Newsletter.
Kari Harrison
Sales Representative
713-855-1731

kari@peelinc.com
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Need More Space?  Reclaim the Space You Already Own

Submitted by Heather Bland-Ho

	 Many of us might be feeling the urge for more space.  In the current 
economy, however, moving out or “up” might not be an option.   But 
waiting out the housing downturn doesn’t mean you need to put 
up with spaces that are stressing you out or bringing you down… 
RECLAIM THE SPACE YOU ALREADY HAVE AND FALL IN 
LOVE AGAIN with the home you already own!  
	 Follow these simple steps to make your home work harder to meet 
your needs:

Prioritize: What areas bug you the most?  What are your trouble 
spots?  From that list, which area, when improved, would have 
the biggest impact on your life?
Look with an Outsider’s Eyes: Pretend you’re a stranger coming 
into the house- what do you notice? You can even ask a friend to 
help with this part… they will notice piles or unnecessary objects 
better and faster than you will. 
Systematize: What works and what doesn’t work in the space?  
Create systems to help alleviate problems, such as putting baskets 
to corral errant shoes near a doorway or designating a home for 
newspapers and magazines that are always lying around.
Organize: Get rid of things that you no longer need, are broken 
or don’t serve a purpose.  Keep only what you need, think to be 

1.

2.

3.

4.

beautiful or love.  Sort and purge to lighten up and focus on what’s 
really important in life.  Do you want to constantly pick hundreds 
of toys around the house?  Or would you rather spend that time 
playing with your children?
Recognize when you need help: Often we need another person to 
give opinions or to help keep the project moving along; enlist a 
friend or call a professional organizer.  For a fraction of the cost 
of a new home, a professional organizer can help you transform 
your space and inspire you to do amazing things.  I have worked 
with families to reclaim toyrooms, gamerooms, bedrooms, garages 
and many other spaces.  Recently, one mom was overjoyed to see 
that her six-year-old daughter sat for two hours playing happily 
on her own because now she had the space to set up her Littlest 
Pet Shop “village.”  That same sweet girl also told her mom how 
happy she was to be able to do a cartwheel in her room again 
without hurting herself!  
Realize the gain: Congratulations- you’ve just made a major 
improvement to your home!  You’ve reclaimed space you already 
own, without the cost and hassle of relocating.  You’ve fallen back 
in love with your home, saving yourself thousands of dollars.

5.

6.
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Tax Tips
Submitted by John Harris

	 Its tax time and there are many new tax provisions relating to your 
2008 return. Let me go over just a few of these.  
 1.) For the first time, you can deduct up to $1000.00 of your real 
estate taxes even if you do not itemize your deductions. 
2.) There is another huge change in casualty losses. Having come 
from Florida, I am very familiar with hurricane losses.  For the first 
time, you can deduct a casualty loss in federally declared disaster 
areas, even if you do not itemize, and if you do, it is not subject 
to the previous 10% of adjusted gross income threshold.  In other 
words, if you had damage from hurricane Ike, and most people had 
some damage or loss, you may get a tax deduction for your loss.  
These losses may include anything from roof and fence damage to 
loss of food in your freezer.   
3.) You may also qualify for last year’s stimulus rebate check this year, 
even if you did not qualify last year.  (A note on this, last year’s check 
is NOT taxable this year, contrary to some rumors I have heard.)  
4) They also raised the IRA contribution limit to $5000.00, 
$6000.00 if you are 50 years of age or older.  I know many people 
lost much of their retirement values in 2008, but it is still a good 
idea to invest in your retirement accounts.  You may want to consider 
investing in a more conservative investment, but you still should 
invest!  Talk to your financial advisor.   
5) If you own your own business, it is still not too late to set up a 
SEP retirement plan for your business and get a deduction up to 
$46,000.00 for 2008.  
6) Lastly, the standard mileage rate for 2008 is broken down into 
two parts.  From January 1 to June 30, it is 50.5 cents per mile and 
58.5 cents per mile driven during the rest of 2008.

LEPOW DENTAL
ASSOCIATES
9125 West Rd.
Houston, Texas

West Road

Walgreens

Kroger

G
essner R

oad

Sam
H

ouston
Tollw

ay

   (713) 937-0050 www.lepowdental.com

Now Welcoming New Patients!

LEPOW DENTAL
ASSOC IATES

Small Bridge

Bank of America

Se Habla Español

Kenneth Lepow, DDS

Evan Melamed, DDSEvan Melamed, DDS

Kenneth Lepow, DDS

Dean Lankford, DMDDean Lankford, DMD

All of Your Dental Needs Under One Roof

Team of Dental Specialists
Family Dentistry
Cosmetic Dentistry
Orthodontics and Invisalign
Periodontal (Gum) Treatment/Surgery
Root Canal Treatment
Wisdom Tooth Removal
Dentures and Partials
Dental Implants

Tanner Lakes
animaL CLiniC
In Your Neighborhood!

Ken Malinowski, D.V.M.

Dental Grading at no charge!  Dental Estimates!

Ask about our Shelter Adoption Package at no charge!

Come by anytime for a tour and meet Dr. Malinowski!

•

•

•

Only The Best
For Your Best Friend

Ultrasound
Telemedicine
Surgery
Radilogy (x-rays)
Tonopen (glaucoma)
Dental Cleanings
Vaccinations

Office Hours
Mon - Fri 7am - 6pm

Saturdays 8am - 1pm
713/937-4484
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caring
dedication 

 service
 compassion

FAMILY PRACTICEFAMILY PRACTICE

providing  
quality care 
for the 
entire family 

providing  
quality care 
for the 
entire family 

Board Certified Physicians in Family Practice, Internal Medicine 
and Pediatrics dedicated to your healthcare needs. 

meet our team 

office hours 

1960 Family Practice & Urgent Care Center 1960 Family Practice & Urgent Care Center 
837 FM 1960 West Ste 105 
Houston, Texas 77090 
(Right behind Starbucks @ Red Oak) 
(281) 586-3888 

20320 Northwest Frwy Ste 500  
Houston, Texas 77065 

(turn right at the Firework Warehouse) 
Located at 290 and 1960

Our physicians at 1960 Family Practice are using the latest and most 
advanced technology to diagnose and treat your medical conditions.  
We perform routine physicals, well woman exams including pap, 
pilot/flight physicals and well child exams.  

Our doctors are board certified in Family Practice, Internal 
Medicine and Pediatrics.  We have experience of 20+ years in 
the medical field.  We look forward to providing our patents 
with excellent services at our new location as well as maintaining 
our current care in the 1960 area.  For those patients living in 
the 290 area, we encourage you to schedule appointments at 
our second location. 

Because sickness doesn’t revolve around a Monday-Friday 8-5 
schedule, we are offer Urgent Care for your convenience.  Our 
1960 location has extended hours with evenings and weekends 
available.  The 290 location offers Saturday hours from 9am-12pm. 

Call today to schedule your appointment. 281-586-3888 

Mon-Tues     8am-8pm 

Wed,Thurs,Fri     8am-5pm 

Saturday     8am-1pm 

Sunday     Noon-3pm 

290 LOCATION: 

Mon-Fri     8am-5pm 

Saturday      9am-12pm 

Huong T Le, MD 

Quoc Le, MD 

Alex Nguyen, MD 

Blandina Sison, MD 

Marian Allan, MD 

Anthony Yee-Young, MD 

Diana Malone, MD 

Shital Patel, MD 

Heidi Nashed-Guirgis, MD 

Luz Marquez, MD 

Jennifer Dong, MD 

Haley Nguyen, MD 

Tami Berckenhoff, PA-C 

Brandi Valenzuela, PA-C 

Sydney Payne, PA-C 

*NEW LOCATION AT HWY 290* 
20320 Northwest Frwy. Ste. 500 - Houston, TX 77065 

Located at 290 and 1960 

Services offered at 1960 Family Practice
Physicals 
Well Woman Exams 
Diabetes
Hypertension 

Heart Disease 
Lung Disease 
Sleep Disorders 
Workmans Comp 

Hormone Therapy 
Cancer Screening 
Gastrointestinal Disease 
Bone Density 

Walk-In Clinic & Same Day Appointments
No appointment Necessary - Most Insurance Accepted

Accepting New Patients

Appointment press option 1
281-586-3888

Flu shots

$15
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Khoury Insurance
and Financial Services 

John Khoury
Owner/Agent, Local Resident

11301 Richmond Ave. suite K110,
Houston Texas 77082

281-759-5771
www.khouryservices.com

Financial Corner
Submitted by Rich Keith

Rollover your 401(k)?
	 You have several choices when you retire or change jobs. You can 
move your assets into an IRA, roll your assets to a plan with your 
current employer, keep your assets in your former employer’s plan, 
or take your distribution in cash (withdrawal penalties may apply).
	 Simplifying your finances is an important part of a sound financial 
strategy. By bringing your old 401(k)s and IRAs together, you can 
manage your retirement savings more efficiently.  You can first decide 
if a rollover is right for you by determining if consolidating your 
retirement savings into an IRA or 401(k) makes sense, in light of 
your specific needs and situation.

Consolidate in an IRA if you want:¹       
A more complete view of your financial picture, making it easier 
to maintain appropriate asset allocation 
Freedom from restrictions that may be present in your workplace 
savings plan 
Access to a full range of mutual funds, stocks, bonds, CDs, and 
other investments 
The ability to withdraw penalty-free for a first-time home 
purchase or qualified education expenses 
More flexible distribution options for beneficiaries 

•

•

•

•

•

Consolidate in a workplace savings plan (e.g., 401(k) plan) with 
your current employer if you:¹ 

Need additional asset protection from creditors 
Will need to take a loan from this plan (if allowed by your 
employer) 
Are over age 70½ and want to defer your required distributions 
Invest in specially-priced or custom investment options or use 
managed money services in your plan (and the benefits of these 
options outweigh those of an IRA) 

Leave your assets in your former employer's plan if you:¹           
Stopped working for that employer by at least age 55 and are not 
yet 59½, need to withdraw funds for an immediate need, and 
don't want to incur an early withdrawal penalty 
Take advantage of specially-priced or custom investment options 
or managed money services in your plan (and the benefits of these 
options outweigh those of an IRA) 

"Cashing Out" of a 401(k)
	 Depending on your plan and your situation, you may choose to 

•
•

•
•

•

•

(Continued on Page 15)
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take the money out of your 401(k) plan. 
If you cash out, you will gain immediate 
access to your money, which may suit 
your needs if you face an unexpected 
hardship. However, before age 59½, a 10% 
withdrawal penalty may apply, and your 
cash distribution will be subject to state 
and federal taxes. Of course, your money 
will also no longer have the potential to 
continue to grow tax-deferred.
	 Next step:  Check with your financial 
professional to help you make the right 
choices for your specific situation.  Sources: 
Fidelity Investments, Financial Industry 
Regulatory Authority.  Note 1: You should 
also consider the impact of Net Unrealized 
Appreciation (NUA) if you hold company 
stock in your workplace savings account.  

Financial Corner- (Cont. from Pg 14)

More HELP for PETS …
	 When a pet is lost, finding the pet means that time is of the essence. It takes time to 
create, print and distribute flyers. The flyers are many times illegible because of wind 
or rain.  I certainly do not fault the pet owner because I have done this myself. 
	 Frustrated, I thought there has to be a better way. So that is why we created Cypress 
Lost Pet Alert.com. The idea is to very quickly get the word out through an e-mail 
alert to as many neighbors as possible plus post the picture and information about 
the pet on the website under the specific neighborhood. 
	 Once the email alert goes out to the specific neighborhood,  many, many neighbors 
are now aware. If they happen to forward the email to their friends who have not 
signed up, it could mean hundreds of your neighbors are already alerted and are 
keeping their eyes open for your lost pet.
	 Cypress Lost Pet Alert.com is on-call 7 days a week from sun up to sun down and 
is FREE. We are glad to work with any informal email chains. The whole idea is to 
find lost pets quick for the good neighbors in Fairfield and surrounding areas.
Regards,
RB Cox
alert@CypressLostPetAlert.com    
www.CypressLostPetAlert.com
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Keeping Your Child’s Teeth Healthy
Preventing Cavities

The American Dental Association (ADA) recommends that a child’s 
first visit to the dentist take place by the first birthday. At this visit, 
the dentist will explain proper brushing and flossing techniques (you 
need to floss once your baby has two teeth that touch) and conduct 
a modified exam while your baby sits on your lap.

Such visits can help in the early detection of potential problems, 
and help kids become accustomed to visiting the dentist so they’ll 
have less fear about going as they grow older.

When all of your child’s primary teeth have come in (usually around 
age 2½) your dentist may start applying topical fluoride. Fluoride 
hardens the tooth enamel, helping to ward off the most common 
childhood oral disease, dental caries, or cavities. Cavities are caused 
by bacteria and food that are left on the teeth after eating. When these 
are not brushed away, acid collects on a tooth, softening its enamel 
until a hole — or cavity — forms. Regular use of fluoride toughens 
the enamel, making it more difficult for acid to penetrate.

Although many municipalities require tap water to be fluoridated, 
other communities have no such regulations. If the water supply 
is not fluoridated, or if your family uses purified water, ask your 
dentist for fluoride supplements. Even though most toothpastes 
contain fluoride, toothpaste alone will not fully protect a child’s 
mouth. Be careful, however, since too much fluoride can cause tooth 
discoloration. Check with your dentist before supplementing.

Discoloration can also occur as a result of prolonged use of 
antibiotics, as some children’s medications contain a large amount 
of sugar. Parents should encourage children to brush after they take 
their medicine, particularly if the prescription will be long-term.

Brushing at least twice a day and routine flossing will help 
maintain a healthy mouth. Kids as young as age 2 or 3 can begin to 
use toothpaste when brushing, as long as they are supervised. Kids 
should not ingest large amounts of toothpaste — a pea-sized amount 
for toddlers is just right. Parents should always make sure the child 
spits the toothpaste out instead of swallowing.

As your child’s permanent teeth grow in, the dentist can help seal 
out decay by applying a thin wash of resin to the back teeth, where 
most chewing occurs. Known as a sealant, this protective coating 
keeps bacteria from settling in the hard-to-reach crevices of the 
molars.

When should I schedule my child’s first trip to the dentist? Should 
my 3-year-old be flossing? How do I know if my child needs braces? 
Many parents have a difficult time judging how much dental care 
their children need. They know they want to prevent cavities, but 
they don’t always know the best way to do so.

When to Start Caring for a Child’s Teeth
Proper dental care begins even before a baby’s first tooth appears. 

Remember that just because you can’t see the teeth doesn’t mean they 
aren’t there. Teeth actually begin to form in the second trimester of 
pregnancy. At birth your baby has 20 primary teeth, some of which 
are fully developed in the jaw.

Running a damp washcloth over your baby’s gums following 
feedings can prevent buildup of damaging bacteria. Once your child 
has a few teeth showing, you can brush them with a soft child’s 
toothbrush or rub them with gauze at the end of the day.

Even babies can have problems with dental decay when parents 
do not practice good feeding habits at home. Putting your baby to 
sleep with a bottle in his or her mouth may be convenient in the 
short term — but it can harm the baby’s teeth. When the sugars 
from juice or milk remain on a baby’s teeth for hours, they may eat 
away at the enamel, creating a condition known as bottle mouth. 
Pocked, pitted, or discolored front teeth are signs of bottle mouth. 
Severe cases result in cavities and the need to pull all the front teeth 
until the permanent ones grow in.

Parents and child care providers should also help young children 
develop set times for drinking during the day as well because sucking 
on a bottle throughout the day can be equally damaging to young 
teeth.

Pediatric Dentists
You may want to take your child to a dentist who specializes in 

treating kids. Pediatric dentists are trained to handle the wide range 
of issues associated with kids’ dental health. They also know when 
to refer you to a different type of specialist such as an orthodontist 
to correct an overbite or an oral surgeon for jaw realignment.

A pediatric dentist’s primary goals are prevention, heading off 
potential oral health problems before they occur, and maintenance, 
ensuring through routine checkups and proper daily care that teeth 
and gums stay healthy.

(Continued on Page 18)

Not Available Online
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Because every move matters!

Just an item of value at your request!
Call 832 788 6002 to request to be set up

Or just email me a request at   Danielle@dgebara.com
Your information will be handled confidentially and never shared, sold, or 

distributed to any other organization, company or entity.

Direct: 832-788-6002
Off: 281-664-8300 Ext. 3153
danielle@dgebara.com 

Want to know
what is happening

on the market
around your home?

I have been receiving daily calls regarding
the market in Lakes On Eldridge communities…

Receive a Free monthly interactive email page, that will show all market activity
within  a 5 miles radius around your home! Sold! Active! Analysis…

Courtesy of Danielle Gebara.

No Need to meet with me 
No cost to you…

Want to know
what is happening

on the market
around your home?
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Scott Hinton

Ace Certified Personal Trainer

ISSA Certified Specialist 
in Performance Nutrition

20 + Years Experience 
in Fitness & Nutrition

Personal Trainer
11875 W Little York Rd

Building 9 Suite 905
Houston Tx 77041

713-725-9539

Training sessions are held 
in my personal studio

Packages starting 
at only$29 per session

www.hinton-personal-training.com

I look forward to helping you 
achieve your personal

fitness goals!

We Create Beautiful Smiles!

S.M. Shirazi, D.D.S.

Cosmetic & Family Dentistry

5630 North Eldridge

Now Offering IMPLANTS
Surgery and Final Crown in one location

Now Offering CEREC
Tooth-colored porcelain crowns/onlays in one visit

713-466-3700

16+ Years Experience

For Adults & Children

Although dental research has resulted in increasingly sophisticated 
preventative techniques, including fillings and sealants that seep 
fluoride, a dentist’s care is only part of the equation. Follow-up at 
home plays an equally important role. For example, sealants on the 
teeth do not mean that a child can eat sweets uncontrollably or slack 
off on the daily brushing and flossing — parents must work with 
kids to teach good oral health habits.

If Your Child Has a Problem
If you are prone to tooth decay or gum disease, your child may be 

at higher risk as well. Therefore, sometimes even the most diligent 
brushing and flossing will not prevent a cavity. Be sure to call your 
dentist if your child complains of tooth pain. The pain could be a 
sign of a cavity that needs to be treated.

New materials have given the pediatric dentist more filling and 
repair options than ever before. Silver remains the substance of choice 
for the majority of fillings in permanent teeth. Other materials, such 
as composite resins, also are gaining popularity. Composite resins 
bond to the teeth so the filling won’t pop out, and they can be used 
to rebuild teeth damaged through injury or conditions such as cleft 
palate.

Tooth-colored resins are also more attractive. But in cases of 
fracture, extensive decay, or malformation of baby teeth, dentists 

often opt for stainless steel crowns. Crowns maintain the tooth 
while preventing the decay from spreading.

As kids grow older, their bite and the straightness of their teeth can 
become an issue. Orthodontic treatment begins earlier now than it 
once did, but what once was a symbol of preteen anguish — a mouth 
filled with metal wires and braces — is a relic of the past. Kids as 
young as age 7 now sport corrective appliances. Efficient, plastic-
based materials have replaced old-fashioned metal contraptions.

Dentists now understand that manipulation of teeth at a younger 
age can be easier and more effective in the long run. Younger 
children’s teeth can be positioned with relatively minor orthodontia, 
thus preventing major orthodontia later on.

In some rare instances, usually when a more complicated dental 
procedure is to be performed, a dentist will recommend general 
anesthesia be used.

Parents should make sure that the professional who administers the 
medicine is a trained anesthesiologist or oral surgeon before agreeing 
to the procedure. Don’t be afraid to question the dentist. Giving 
your child an early start on checkups and good dental hygiene is 
an effective way to help prevent this kind of extensive dental work. 
Encouraging your child to use a mouth guard during sports can also 
prevent serious dental injuries.

Keeping Your Child's Teeth Healthy - (Continued from Page 16)

(Continued on Page 19)

Not Available Online
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Building a Solid Foundation!
18 months – 5 th Grade

Serving West Houston Since 1984

Small Class Size•Exemplary Academics•
Extraordinary Enrichment •Before/Aftercare

14120 Memorial Drive
281 531-6088

Fully Accredited

www.yorkshireacademy.com
email: admissions@yorkshireacademy.com

Complete Summer
Program on Website!

Celebrating our 18th Anniversary

YARDMASTERS, Inc.
“Where Beautiful Lawns Begin”

281-469-5158

Mulch - Flowers
Lawn Service - Clean Ups

Landscaping
Borders - Walkways
Landscape Lighting
Drainage Systems

Sprinkler System Repair
Aeration - Fertilization

Soil - Sod

(LI 5455)

www.yardmastersinc.com

15420 Telge Road • Insured For Your Protection

Celebrating our 19th Anniversary

As your child grows, plan on routine dental checkups anywhere 
from once every 3 months to once a year, depending on the dentist’s 
recommendations. Limiting intake of sugary foods and regular 
brushing and flossing all contribute to your child’s dental health. 
Your partnership with the dentist will help ensure teeth healthy and 
a beautiful smile.

Reviewed by: Lisa A. Goss, RDH, BS, and Garrett B. Lyons Sr., DDS 
Date reviewed: April 2007

Keeping Your Child's Teeth Healthy - (Continued from Page 
18)

This information was provided by KidsHealth, one of the largest resources 
online for medically reviewed health information written for parents, kids, 
and teens. For more articles like this one, visit www.KidsHealth.org or www.
TeensHealth.org.  ©1995-2006. The Nemours Foundation

The Tall Pines Quilt Guild of Huntsville Texas is hosting

 “The 8th Annual Airing of the 
Quilts Outdoor Quilt Show” 

Saturday, May 2nd from 9 a.m. to 4 p.m. on the square in 
Historic Downtown Huntsville, Texas. The LARGEST outdoor 
quilt show in the state of Texas, quilts will be on display on 
the Walker County Courthouse and other buildings on the 
square. The event is fun, FREE and open to the public. Rain 
or shine, come for the fun; stay for the quilts! 

Opportunities’ are available for quilters across 
the state to display and/or sell quilts. More info 
may be obtained at www.tallpinesquiltguild.
com. Fabric Carousel: (936) 295-8322. 
or call Dani Ducic: (936) 295-
2150  at the Huntsville Main Street 
Programming Office. 

Do You Have
Reason to Celebrate?

We want to hear from you!
Email articles@PEELinc.com
to let the community know!

Not Available Online
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Going Green is Easy with Hot, New Products at the

Second Annual Cy-Fair Home and Garden Show
The Berry Center - Saturday and Sunday, March 14-15

For  g reen-minded  f i tne s s  buf f s , 
Windstorm’s Bike Generator offers still 
another opportunity to conserve energy 
while burning calories. “Recently, one 
of our builder-clients purchased one of 
these generators for a client who had an 
exercise room,” Grado said. “They hooked 
up a stationary bike to the generator and 
during the client’s workout, she generated 
enough energy to run all the electronics in 
the room, including the plasma TV, kids’ 
computer games, lighting and other exercise 
equipment.”

Woodworkers and furniture builders will 
want to check out the incredible textures 
and grains of Kirei Board (kee-ray), a strong, 
lightweight, durable and environmentally 
friendly wood substitute. “Our customers are 
using this exotic new product for furniture, 
cabinetry and interior design elements,” 
Grado explained, “It’s manufactured 
from reclaimed sorghum straw and non-
formaldehyde adhesive, which means it’s 
rapidly renewable, as well as a unique option 
for furniture-grade wood.” 

For kitchen countertops, consider The 
Green Builders Source selection of Ice 
Stone products. “Ice Stone is made from 
100 percent recycled glass and concrete and 
comes in 27 colors. It can also be used for 
backsplashes, bathrooms, vanities, shower 

No time like the present 
to turn over a new leaf, and 
the Second Annual Cy-Fair 
Home and Garden Show 
will be brimming with 
hot, new products and 
ideas to make your dream 
home a green reality.

Angelique Grado of 
Green Builders Source will 
be one of several featured 
speakers at this exciting 
springtime event. Grado is 
bringing a truckload of the 
latest products to the Show, 
along with her eco-friendly 
expertise and ideas.

One of the new products Grado will be 
showing off is Bekaert solar window films. 
“These films allow in almost all visible 
daylight to naturally light your home,” she 
said, “but they filter out all the radiant heat 
that comes with the sun.” These features 
result in improved comfort, year-round; 
protection from ultraviolet damage; and 
impressive energy savings. 

Cork flooring is gaining popularity across 
the country, but many homeowners know 
little about it. Cork floors allow homeowners 
to enjoy a certain bounce to their steps while 
resisting accidental moisture. As Grado 
explained, “Cork flooring is much like the 
cork you find in wine bottles. It expands into 
the space and holds back liquid. This comes 
in handy if you use the space for family meals, 
entertaining, or have kids.”

Marmoleum click flooring is another 
new option for green environments that 
is easy to design as well as to install. This 
ecologically produced natural linoleum 
on high-density fiberboard with a cork 
layer comes in 12 x 36-inch panels or 
12 x 12-inch squares in a patented click 
system. “Our customers like this product 
for hallways, kitchens and kids’ rooms, 
where traffic is heaviest,” said Grado, a 
sustainability-conscious environmentalist, 
wife and busy mother. 

surrounds, table tops, 
bar tops, bathtubs and 
kitchen sinks,” Grado 
explained. “Eco-friendly, 
sustainable and green, 
th i s  product  d iver t s 
thousands of tons of 
trash glass  f rom our 
landfills,” she added, 
“and has the look of the 
old terrazzo.”

DYNAMIC LINEUP 
OF SPEAKERS

Other speakers at the 
Second Annual Cy-Fair 
Home and Garden Show 

include Peggy McGowen, ASID, CMKBD, 
kitchen and bath expert; LaVerne Williams, 
green architect; Michael Strong, co-host of 
Home-Improvement Hotline on the 9-5-0 
AM; Randy Lemmon, GardenLine host, 
740 AM NewsRadio; Michael Garfield, the 
High-Tech Texan, The 9-5-0 AM; Linda 
Durham, organizing guru; Brenda Beust 
Smith, Q&A with The Lazy Gardener; 
Charlotte Lampe, new products and interior 
design; Green lighting efficiency expert 
with Carol’s Lighting; Dan Marshall, with 
Innovative Skylights & Attics; and John 
Ferguson, gardening with organics. 

Show Information:
The Second Annual Cy-Fair Home & 

Garden Show features over 200 top-quality 
exhibitors and takes place Saturday, March 
14, 9:00 a.m. – 7:00 p.m. and Sunday, March 
15, 10:00 a.m. – 6:00 p.m. at the Berry 
Center, 8877 Barker Cypress Road (corner 
of Barker-Cypress and West Road), Cypress, 
Texas 77433. FREE parking is provided by 
AM 740 KTRH. 

Admission is $9 for adults, $7 for seniors, 
and children under 12 are admitted free.

$1.00 discount coupon can be downloaded 
at www.CyFairHomeAndGarden.com, where 
speaker schedule and a list of exhibitors is also 
available.
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DONATIONS MADE FROM
MY SALES IN LOEN/LOE TO
The Children’s Miracle Network

True dedication provided in all aspects of Real Estate
Buying or Selling Luxury Homes

Monty Singh
Your Neighborhood Realtor
RE/MAX Professional Group

Office: (832) 478-1269
Cell: (832) 434-6572
montysingh@remax.net

Each Office Independently Owned and Operated

- FREE Neighborhood market update!!
- EXCELLENT COMMISSION RATES PROVIDED WHEN

YOU LIST & PURCHASE THROUGH MONTY SINGH!!

- RE/MAX Peak Performer
- Ranked one of top real estate offices in Houston 

by HBJ (RE/MAX Professional Group)

Lakes on Eldridge North Resident & Specialist
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We Challenge What You Pay For Electricity!
If SparkPowerBank isn’t your current electricity provider…chances are you're paying too much!

I’m Texas Energy Analyst Alan Lammey. Maybe you’ve heard me on the radio talking about the 
market forces that drive energy prices. I’m here to tell you that you’re not stuck paying those high 
prices to big electric companies anymore! Stop it.

Why pay more than you have to? Those days are over!

Why would you want to go with an electric provider that charges you more, when you can go to
www.sparkpowerbank.com and pay far less for the same electricity?

SIGN-UP ONLINE

TODAY!

Please choose "Newsletter Ad" as your referral on the SparkPowerBank.com website.

Make sense?

www.sparkpowerbank.com

Healthier Homes - Spring Cleaning
Submitted by Charlie and Michelle Bubnis

It is that time of year again to begin spring cleaning and getting the 
house freshened up. When cleaning its important that you clean safe. 
Cleaners that contain disinfectants either serve as antiseptics or sanitizers. 
Antiseptics disinfect skin and mucous membranes and are less harsh 
than sanitizers that disinfect inanimate surfaces. Their purpose is to kill 
bacteria, protozoa and fungi. They are antimicrobial. 
There are three main types of disinfectants:

1.	 Phenols - found in Lysol
2.	 Halogenated compounds – such as bleach and chloramines 

found in drinking water
3.	 Quaternary ammonium salts – found in detergents 
Disinfectants are regulated by federal law because they are the form 

of pesticide that people are exposed to the most. They have an impact 
on indoor air quality in the home that can be detrimental to human 
health. The “smell of clean” is not necessarily a good thing…rather it 
is often the sign that toxic chemicals are being released into the air. 
The “smell of clean” should have no smell like fresh, outdoor air. Once 
these antimicrobials are rinsed down the drain they can accumulate in 
aquatic environments and end up in waste water treatment plants. 

The National Association of Clean Water Agencies (NACWA) 
is concerned that the disinfectants in the wastewater could harm 

microbes in activated sludge which is a biological process that 
treatment plants use to clean up wastewater. Some healthier 
disinfectant options are to use hydrogen peroxide 3% in a spray 
bottle (wipe down) followed by vinegar in a spray bottle (wipe 
down). Another alternative is Borax or a borax spray made by mixing 
2 tablespoons of borax with ¼ cup of lemon juice and 2 cups of hot 
water in a spray bottle and use as any commercial all-purpose cleaner. 
This will not have the detrimental impact on indoor air quality and 
on wastewater that is rinsed down the drain.

Remember, no legal requirements exist for listing ingredients on the 
labels of household cleaning products. Many companies voluntarily 
provide Material Safety Data Sheets (MSDS) for products but they 
can be incomplete. These MSDS sheets do not list carrier chemicals 
such as phthalates which you have heard a lot about in the news lately 
nor do they specify fragrances.

It is time to consider spring cleaning a healthier way!
Resources:

•	 Less Toxic Alternatives by Carolyn Gorman 2004
•	 www.womenandenvironment.org – safe cleaning products 

initiative to reduce women’s exposure to toxic chemicals in 
cleaning products.
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Advertising Information 
	 Please support the businesses that advertise in the Lakes on 
Eldridge North Newsletter. Their advertising dollars make it 
possible for all Lakes on Eldridge North residents to receive the 
monthly newsletter at no charge. No homeowners association 
funds are used to produce or mail the newsletters. If you would 
like to support the newsletter by advertising, please contact our 
Sales Office at 888-687-6444 or e-mail advertising@PEELinc.
com. The advertising deadline is the 10th of each month for 
the following month's newsletter.

Sudoku
The challenge is to fill every row across, every column down, and every
3x3 box with the digits 1 through 9. Each 1 through 9 digit must appear
only once in each row across, each column down, and each 3x3 box.

© 2007. Feature Exchange

SudokuSudoku
The challenge is to fill every row across, every column down, and every
3x3 box with the digits 1 through 9. Each 1 through 9 digit must appear
only once in each row across, each column down, and each 3x3 box.

© 2007. Feature Exchange*Solution at www.PEELinc.com

DISCLAIMER: Articles and ads in this newsletter express the opinions of their authors 
and do not necessarily reflect the opinions of Peel, Inc. or its employees. Peel, Inc. is 
not responsible for the accuracy of any facts stated in articles submitted by others. The 
publisher also assumes no responsibility for the advertising content with this publication. 
All warranties and representations made in the advertising content are solely that of 
the advertiser and any such claims regarding its content should be taken up with the 
advertiser.
* The publisher assumes no liability with regard to its advertisers for misprints or failure 
to place advertising in this publication except for the actual cost of such advertising.
* Although every effort is taken to avoid mistakes and/or misprints, the publisher assumes 
no responsibility for any errors of information or typographical mistakes, except as limited 
to the cost of advertising as stated above or in the case of misinformation, a printed 
retraction/correction.
* Under no circumstances shall the publisher be held liable for incidental or consequential 
damages, inconvenience, loss of business or services, or any other liabilities from failure 
to publish, or from failure to publish in a timely manner, except as limited to liabilities 
stated above.

Stork Report
in Lakes on

Eldridge North
Submit your information

on the arrival of your little one to
articles@peelinc.com

Not Available Online
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Don’t Become a Statistic!
Submitted by Allison Weaver

Statistics tell us that the number of new gym memberships 
skyrocket in January and plummet by the end of March. The same 
holds true for some who go it alone and start a brand new regimen 
with their family, friends, or private trainers/classes…..do NOT 
become a statistic!! You can do this – you can keep it going! Restart, 
take a different tact, try a new food, start getting outside again and 
be rejuvenated when the sun comes out – whatever it takes. It is 
never over when you make a mistake, fall off the horse, eat a pan of 
brownies, or otherwise bring to a halt your journey toward a full, 
vital, healthy lifestyle. It is also never too late to begin again.

Re-check your fitness routine. Is it realistic? What is your schedule 
really like? Do you need to get yourself to bed 15 mins earlier so you 
can wake up earlier to get a jump start on your day? 15 minutes of 
stretching, jumping jacks, pushups, and crunches will do wonders 
to start those endorphins rushing and really begin your day with 
a bang! How about lunch? Can you eat a salad at work and go for 
a walk after? How about the stairs? Are they accessible? Ask your 
“pod buddy” if they want to see how many more flights you can 
climb in one week.

After Work:  Play softball with the kids in the yard. Throw a few 
sprints in between pitches. Pitch/hit 3 times – 5 sprints….great 
together time, practice time and great cardio! 
Split training such as this is proven to be at least as effective as, if not 
more so for some, than a straight hour or two of non-stop training.

Re-check your goals:  Are they attainable? How much time have 
you allowed for planning your groceries, lunches, family dinners? 
How about your work out routine? Is it written down? Is your 
routine in bite-sized pieces (pun intended!) or is it more broad 
spectrum? Remember to be specific in your goals. If your goal is 
to add 2 minutes to your run tomorrow; that’s great! It’s a specific 

goal, time measured, and attainable. But don’t stop there…..once 
you reach that one, set a higher goal, larger than the last, loftier 
each time. Before you know it – you’re hiking in the Rockies!!! It 
really is doable. You really can do this!!  

Are you bored with what you’re doing? Shake things up a bit; get 
some roller blades, a bike (with a helmet), find a fitness class that 
can be your “night out” with friends. You’ll be surprised at how 
much fun you really can have in the name of exercise!

Are you bored with what you’re eating? Salad does not have to be 
your main course everyday. How about some grilled chicken with 
mango salsa? Try adding chipotle sauce to a dish (like broccoli)– 
incredible roasted, smoky flavor with a great kick! No time for 
fish? There are great frozen Salmon and Tilapia filets, add a little 
lemon pepper sprinkle, maybe even a light Italian dressing, keep it 
going with steamed asparagus, and Voila! A beautiful, healthy, and 
tasty almost instant meal. We are aesthetic creatures, so “eating the 
rainbow” will add pleasure to the eyes as it adds nutrition to the 
body. Incorporating red bell peppers, yellow bell peppers, maybe 
some portabella mushrooms to brighten up and change a dish in 
color, flavor and texture. Just a spray of Olive oil in a pan and a few 
minutes on the stove, and you’re in business. Remember: Always 
keep your food as “close to the tree” as possible. That means eat it 
as God made it; not after it’s been processed. This will keep you 
healthy for life. If you have to wonder – it’s probably processed! 

You do not have to re-invent the wheel – just keep healthy 
cookbooks handy, save your favorite fitness websites on your 
“bookmark” tab, so with a quick turn of the page, or click of the 
mouse you will add new dimensions to your personal and fitness 
and nutrition! You can do this – yes you can!!!



Copyright © 2009 Peel, Inc. 	 Lakes on Eldridge North  - March 2009  25

Lakes on Eldridge North



26  Lakes on Eldridge North  - March 2009	 Copyright © 2009 Peel, Inc.

Lakes on Eldridge North
CY-FAIR KIWANIS CLUB

It’s Golf Tournament Time!
	 Open to everyone.  The Cy-Fair Kiwanis Club’s annual 
Charity Golf Tournament will be held Monday, March 30th, 
at the Hearthstone Country Club.  Registration is at 7 a.m. 
with Shotgun start at 8: a.m.  Play or sponsor a player for $100; 
sponsor a hole for $125; a team for $400; or be a Gold sponsor 
(hole plus four players) for $500.  Fees cover golf, greens fees, 
cart fee, refreshments, and lunch after play.  What a bargain!  
There will be special prizes, door prizes, and a silent auction.  
Donations of items for silent auction gladly accepted.  For 
more information, call Steve Caton at 281-589-4529.  All 
profits from the tournament are given to support youth in 
the community through Key Clubs, Boy and Girls Scouts and 
other worthy causes.  Get your own team together or we will 
place you in a team.  

	 Come have a complimentary lunch with no obligation with 
the Cy-Fair Kiwanis Club.  We meet three times a month at the 
Hearthstone Country Club in Hearthstone from 12:15 p.m. 
to 1:15 p.m. for lunch, and programs including guest speakers 
on subjects of concern to the community and individuals.  
Enjoy fellowship with our members, an informative program, 
and an opportunity to learn more about our organization.  
Reservations are not required.  The Club will meet on March 
3, 10, and 17th.  
	 Membership in Kiwanis is open to persons of good 
character who adhere to the standards of good conduct in 
their community and believe in and subscribe to the objects 
of Kiwanis International.  If you would like to know more 
about Kiwanis and the service programs it promotes, call John 
Carroll at 281-463-0373
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Kiwanis Club Of Cy-Fair – Houston 
23rd Annual Charity Golf Tournament 

Monday, March 30th 2009 
Florida Scramble – Four Players per team 

Registration 7:00 am.
Putting Contest 7:00am         Shotgun Start at 8:00am 

$100 per player         Hole Sponsors - $125 
Gold Sponsors – (Hole Sponsor + 4 players) - $500
CHECKS PAYABALE TO KIWANIS, C/O STEVE CATON 777 N. ELDRIDGE #400 HOU TX 77079 

*Hole in One Contest * Special Prizes *Lunch 
* Door Prizes * Silent Auction 

*Refreshments * Awards after play 
*Greens Fee * Cart Fee * Range Balls * Tee Gift 

FOR INFORMATION CALL STEVE CATON 281-589-4529 
SIGN UP AS A TEAM OR AS AN INDIVIDUAL (We’ll Pair you up) 

Name      Handicap 
Player #1___________________________________________________________ 
Player #2___________________________________________________________ 
Player #3___________________________________________________________ 
Player #4___________________________________________________________ 

Kiwanis International – “Serving the Children of the World”
Kiwanis Worldwide Children’s Charities
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- Kids Stuff- 
Section for Kids with news, puzzles, games and more!

This information was provided by KidsHealth, one of the largest resources online for medically reviewed health information written for parents, 
kids, and teens. For more articles like this one, visit www.KidsHealth.org or www.TeensHealth.org.  ©1995-2006. The Nemours Foundation

You're at the high school baseball game with 
your friends, and you see your big brother's 
friend Justin in the dugout drinking from a 
water bottle. With every sip he takes, a big 
bump moves up and down on the front of his 
neck.

The boys your age don't have bumps like that, 
you think to yourself. And come to think of it, 
neither do any of the girls you know, no matter 
how old they are. What's going on here?

When kids hit puberty, their bodies and 
minds go through tons of changes. One change 
that every kid can count on is lots of body parts 
growing and changing shape. Almost every part 
gets in on the growing action, including the 
larynx (say: lar-inks).

Another name for the larynx is the voice box, 
and it's in the throat. The larynx is what gives 
you your voice, whether you're talking, laughing, 
whispering, singing, or screaming! You can find 
your larynx by touching the front of your throat 
and humming. When you feel vibrations under 
your fingers, you've found it!

When the larynx grows larger during puberty, 
it sticks out at the front of the throat. This is 

what's called an Adam's apple. Everyone's 
larynx grows during puberty, but a girl's larynx 
doesn't grow as much as a boy's does. That's 
why boys have Adam's apples. Most girls don't 
have Adam's apples, but some do. It's no big 
deal either way. 

But why is it called an Adam's apple? If you 
think it's called that after the story of the 
Garden of Eden where Adam ate a piece of 
the forbidden fruit that got stuck in his throat, 
you're right. An Adam's apple sometimes looks 
like a small, rounded apple just under the skin 
in the front of the throat.

This larger larynx also gives boys deeper 
voices. Actually, girls' voices get a little bit 
deeper as their larynxes get larger, too. But 
because boys' larynxes grow so much more, it 
makes their voices deeper than girls' voices.

The larynx doesn't grow to its new size 
overnight, though. If you've ever heard a 
teenage boy's voice sound squeaky, you've 
heard a larynx trying to get adjusted to its 
new size!

Updated and reviewed by: Mary L. Gavin, MD
Date reviewed: March 2007

Not Available Online
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Color the drawing below and mail the finished artwork to us at
Peel, Inc. - Kids Club

311 Ranch Road 620 S,  Suite 200
Lakeway, TX 78734

We will select the top few and post their artwork online at www.PEELinc.com. DUE: March 31st

Attention KIDS: Send Us Your Masterpiece!

LN

Be sure to include
the following
so we can

let you know!
Name: ________________________
	           (first name, last initial)
Email Address:  ___________________
_______________________________
Age:___________________________
[This information will only be used 
to notify you or your parents if your 
artwork was selected.]
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Peel, Inc.
1-888-687-6444

www.PEELinc.com

community newsletters

Effective Advertising, Done Right.
Call today to Reserve your space.

Advertise YOUR business
to YOUR neighbors for
less than 8¢ per home.

ln

SPEEDING IN LOEN
PARKING ON THE STREET

	 Most homeowners have some space in their garage reserved for storage – in 
some cases most of the garage, thereby not leaving enough room for their vehicles.  
Consequently, many owners park their vehicles on the street making it difficult for 
others to pass and creating hazardous conditions for the children.
	 Although we’re all anxious to get home to be with our families, speeding and 
reckless driving is against the law and endangers everyone. Lakes on Eldridge North 
is a family oriented community with many children; for that reason before you speed 
or park on the street, please consider their well-being. Also, children playing in the 
street can unknowingly create a dangerous situation, especially on heavily traveled 
streets; the driver may not see the child, especially in the evening or after dark.
	 We all know that children have a tendency to move about impulsively and may 
inadvertently run into the street.  Please don’t let a tragedy happen before parking 
your vehicle off the street or obeying the speed limit.  For the benefit of all the 
residents and children, and the overall appearance of your neighborhood, please do 
not park on the street.  Make accommodations in your garage or driveway for your 
vehicles and keep your streets clear and safe for all and please, DO NOT SPEED 
IN LAKES ON ELDRIDGE NORTH.

Children are our greatest treasures, 
and we’re creating a threat
to their safety by parking 

on the streets and by speeding 
through Lakes on Eldridge North.
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